
July 22, 1997 

Mr. William R. McCollum 
Vice President, Oconee Site 
Duke Power Company 
P. 0. Box 1439 
Seneca, SC 29679 

SUBJECT: OCONEE NUCLEAR STATION PROBABILISTIC RISK ASSESSMENT MODEL 

Dear Mr. McCollum: 

This letter is in regard to the Oconee plant-specific probabilistic risk 
assessment (PRA) model that you have provided to the NRC, which has been included 
in the NRC's "library" of PRA models that are developed using the "Systems 
Analysis Programs for Hands-on Integrated Reliability Evaluations" code.  

This letter is to inform you of our intention to place the Oconee PRA model on 
the docket and in the public document room 30 days from the date of this letter.  
If you claim that your PRA model contains proprietary information, please submit 
an affidavit as required by 10 CFR 2.790 within the 30 days. We will review your 
claim and inform you of our acceptance or rejection of your claim.  

Sincerely, 

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY: 

David E. LaBarge, Senior Project Manager 
Project Directorate 11-2 
Division of Reactor Projects - I/II 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 

Docket Nos. 50-269, 50-270, 
and 50-287 

cc: See next page 
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